
Eastern Connecticut Symphony Chorus Announces Auditions 

The Eastern Connecticut Symphony Chorus (ECSC) is currently seeking singers! 

Auditions will be held on Wednesday, September 3rd, 10th, and 17th of 2025. 

The ECSC offers singers a unique opportunity to join a musical enterprise of 

symphonic proportion in Southeastern Connecticut. We sing some of the most 

monumental and inspiring music ever written, from requiems, masses, 

symphonies, and beyond. Individuals selected for a position in the chorus will 

have the fortune of performing with the Eastern CT Symphony Orchestra 

throughout the season.  

Auditions are by appointment only and will begin at 6:30 pm. Participants are 

expected to prepare a song of symphonic, hymns or church music; those 

auditioning will also be asked to vocalize. Participants should bring the piano 

accompaniment score of their chosen song to the audition; an accompanist will be 

provided. 

For an audition application and appointment, please contact ECSC President Kathy 

Walburn at ecscpresident@gmail.com 
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